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Subject: Sports Illustrated building

From: Joyce Wresche   
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 7:35 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Sports Illustrated building 

To Whom it may concern, 

My opinion regarding this potential construction is that it is just too huge for downtown Ann Arbor. It would increase 
traffic and decrease available good parking.  Ann Arbor does not need another high rise building.  If this gets built it 
would discourage me from coming to Main Street 

Thank-you 
Joyce Wresche 

Sent from my iPad 


